
 

 

Friday 10th September 2021 
 

Breakfast Club 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Next week, from Monday 13th September, we will begin Breakfast Club.  
 
Children attending should arrive at the main entrance (school office) at 8am – pupils 
will not be given access before 8am.  
 
Please remember to maintain social distancing and stay safe outside of school. The 
main entrance is close to the staff car park, where taxis and deliveries arrive.  
 
 A member of staff will meet pupils at the main entrance and escort them into school. 
 
The cost of this service is £2 per child, per day. This must be paid, in cash, upon 
arrival.  
 
If you want your child to attend, please ensure you have completed the online form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/KnJB819Uhd  

 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Hoare 


